http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=74274
Hiawatha Oregon Street project delayed
(KNZA)--A sealing project on Hiawatha's Oregon Street has been pushed back.

The project had been expected to begin Wednesday. However, City Clerk Lynette
Grier said the city was notified by the contractor, Vance Brothers Inc., that they
had some delays and will not start until sometime next week.

The more than $100,000 project is to take place from 1st to 9th Streets, and will
include the center striping of the street.
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